
Matthew Parker 

Statement of Interest to Serve on WSBA Elder Law Section as Treasurer 

I am a good candidate for the position having served as Treasurer for the prior 5 terms.  Prior to serving 

as Treasurer, I acted as Young Lawyer’s Division Liaison for a year.  As a result I am familiar with many 

processes of the Executive Committee and policies of the bar as they relate to section leadership and 

management.  I would be glad to continue serving as Treasurer. 


